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Marguerite McLean 

From: YANT, ROBYN (ATTSI) [rh0582@att.com] 

Sent: Thursday, July 08,2010 1 :55 PM 

To: Jeff Bates; Marguerite McLean 

Cc: Dorothy Menasco; Ray Kennedy 

Subject: RE: Docket 100141-TP - Request to change docket title 

Nothings changed ....Go figure! I will correct today. Trying to work on too many things at once. 
Thanks. 

From: Jeff Bates [mailto:JBates@psc.state.fl.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 07,20104:19 PM 
To: Marguerite McLean 
Cc: Dorothy Menasco; Ray Kennedy; YANT, ROBYN (ATTSI) 
Subject: RE: Docket 100141-TP - Request to change docket title 

Based on my research and discussions with AT&T, this docket appears to be a duplicate of an earlier agreement - Docket No. 030220-TP 
- and includes amendments that had not yet been filed. I had understood AT&T was going to file a replacement (filing) that corrects the 
letter to show it as a "request for approval of amendment(s) to an existing agreement" and removes the underlying leA. 

Robyn, can you explain what's changed? 

Thanks, 

Jeff 

From: Marguerite McLean 
Sent: Wednesday, July 07, 2010 4:08 PM 
To: Jeff Bates 
Cc: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: Docket 100141-TP - Request to change docket title 

Jeff, 


we have rec'd. a letter w/amendments (DN 05537-10) from AT&T Florida askinglhat we change the 

docket title 


from: 

"Request for approval of interconnection, unbundling, resale, and collocation agreement between 

BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. d/b/a AT&T florida d/b/a AT&T Southeast and American Fiber 

Systems, Inc." 


IIApproval of interconnection, unbundling, resale and collocation agreement with six amendments 

pursuant to Sections 251 and 252 of the Telecommunications Act of 1996." 


Please advise, 


thank you, 

Marguerite. 


7/8/2010 
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\QQ\q\- -;e Dorothy Menasco 

From: Kimberley Pena 
Sent: 
To: ‘YANT, ROBYN (ATTSI)’ 
cc: 
Subject: RE AT&T Fax Number 

Thursday, June 03,2010 1 36 PM 

Dorothy Menasco, Nonnye Grant, Ann Cole 

Thank you. I’m forwarding this iiifoimation to Nonnye for MCD changes and Dorothy for changes to Parties of 
Record. They may ask you for further documentation. 

From: YANT, ROBYN (ATTSI) [mailto:rh0582@att.c0m] 
Sent: Thursday, lune 03,2010 1:27 PM 
To: Kimberley Pena 
Subject: AT&T Fax Number 

Hello Kim: 

We need to update our fax number and delete a fax number in the system. We no longer have 850-577-55536 
as a fax number. Please uodate our information to reflect 850-577-5537 as our fax number. 

(If you need something more t o  get the change done, please let me know.) 

Thanks. 

Robyn Yant 

Don’t judge each day by the harvest you reap but by the seeds that you plant! 

6/3/2010 


